
The Naming Advisory Group began its work in July 2020 and has continued to meet internally to 
establish the critical foundation to move the work forward. As of today, the Group has developed a draft 
evaluation framework, contracted with knowledgeable historians and developed a timeline for the 
projects progression. At this time, the historians have started research on all named buildings on USG 
campuses and are gathering information on named colleges and schools. 

At its next public meeting, scheduled for Sept. 30, 2020, the Group will introduce the lead historian and 
provide an update on the progress made to date. Questions from the public are welcome and should be 
submitted via the online submission form at https://www.usg.edu/naming_advisory_group. If time 
permits, questions will be addressed at the meeting.  
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